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MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE PINEBROOK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

SEPTEMBER 7, 2011 - 7:00 P.M. – GORGOZA MUTUAL WATER COMPANY OFFICES
7950 PINEBROOK ROAD, PARK CITY, UTAH 84098
THOSE PRESENT: 
Ted Barnes, Mike Jamison, Dan Schofield, Holly Smith, Lisa Fizer, and Cory McNeely.  Troy Duffin and David Hedderly-Smith were not present. There were no homeowners in attendance.
Ted brought the meeting to order.
1. Minutes from the August 3, 2011 board of directors meeting were reviewed.  Dan made the motion to approve.  Holly seconded.  Vote all in favor.

2. Financial statements at and for the seven months ended July 31, 2011 were presented and reviewed.  General discussion followed.
3. Dan noted that he and Holly had met with representatives from the school district to determine locations for school bus stop lighting.  The lights have been received and installation should commence within the next few weeks. 
4. The general condition of the basketball court at the intersection of Stagecoach Dr. and Buckboard Dr. was discussed.  It was decided that improvements to the fence, surface and retaining walls would be deferred to the spring of 2012.  Estimated costs for the improvements are to be determined this fall for inclusion in the 2012 budget.
5. Ted noted there was nothing new to report on the Baird lawsuit.

6. Ted noted that he had continued discussions with UDOT representatives regarding the addition of Pinebrook to the I-80 signage as part of their reconstruction project.  He noted that directional signs to Pinebrook would be added at the offramps, however, larger exit signage would cost an estimated $10,000 to include Pinebrook in addition to Jeremy Ranch.  Ted asked the board to authorize up to a $5,000 expenditure to negotiate with the State for freeway signage.  He mentioned that the PMA should be asked to contribute to the signage costs as well.  Dan made the motion to authorize Ted to spend up to $5,000 with the State of Utah for freeway signage.  Lisa seconded.  Vote all in favor.
7. There was general discussion of the new Fire Danger sign design.  It was suggested that the PMA pay for the cost of the sign.  A proof was not yet available at the time of the meeting.
8. The next meeting was scheduled for November 2nd at 7pm.  The 2012 budget would be presented to the board at that time.  Notice would be given prior to the meeting date to allow for any additional projects to be included in the 2012 budget.
9. No other matters of business voted upon.  Meeting adjourned.
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